
Project Update: February 2008 
 
February 1, 2009        
The teachers and students from Kamaluddin School, Suksamran, and group of 35 visited 
KCLC. They learned about the RSG-Mangrove Rehabilitation for Biodiversity at Mangrove 
Terrace (KCLC) and the nursery site at Prapat beach. They also participated in replanting the 
Mangrove species at the degraded area. 
 

 

 
 
February 2, 2009   
The instructors from faculty of Marine Science, Chulalongkorn University visited our Tsunami 
museum and the Mangrove Terrace (RSG) at KCLC with full of impression.  
 

 
 
February 11, 2009   
The group of 40 Suksamran volunteers from International Red Crescent and Red Cross Union 
incorporation with the Thai Red Cross and the American Red Cross attended at our KCLC 
Mangrove Terrace. They were very impressed in the RSG project. 
 



 
 
February 12, 2009   
The medical doctors from Ramathibodi hospital and Suksamran hospital group of 8 visited 
KCLC, Tsunami museum and our living laboratory RSG "Mangrove Terrace". 
 

 
 
Please see more details in   http://mangrover1.multiply.com/      
 


